
Title IX Information for Campus during COVID 
 
Dear UF Community, 
  
The last couple of weeks have been unlike anything we have ever experienced.  As COVID-19 
continues to evolve, we want you to know that the Title IX Office will remain open and 
support/resources are available to you. We recognize that prohibited conduct can & does occur 
online, and the University is committed to maintaining a safe environment for everyone. While 
you may not be able to meet with us in person for the moment, there are multiple ways in 
which we can be reached: 

• On campus, in-person meetings upon request 
• Meetings via phone 
• Meetings via Zoom 

  
The Title IX Office & staff can be contacted here: 

• The Title IX Office; 419-434-4739; titleix@findlay.edu 
• Skylar Mettert -Director for Equity & Title IX; 419-434-4733; metterts@findlay.edu 
• Liz Sabel -Deputy Title IX Coordinator; 419-434-4068; sabel@findlay.edu 

  
More information about Title IX can be found here: 
https://www.findlay.edu/offices/student-affairs/title-ix/. 
We encourage you to review our resource guide, 
too: http://epub.findlay.edu/OC3TitleIX/html5/index.html?page=1&noflash 
  
Interim measures arranged through the Title IX Office remain in place.  If you have any 
questions related to interim measures, please do not hesitate to ask. 
  
Confidential resources are also available to our campus community: 

• Counseling Services: 419-434-4526; counselingservices@findlay.edu 
• Cosiano Health Center:  419-434-4550; cosiano@findlay.edu   
• Campus Ministries: 419-434-5624 

  
Our door is always open.  If there’s anything the Title IX Office can do to support you, please do 
not hesitate to reach out. 
  
Skylar Mettert 
Director for Equity & Title IX 
 


